
PROTECTING YOURSELF AND OTHERS FROM CORONAVIRUS

Important information  
for all people arriving  
in Tasmania

NSW Health has identified a cluster of COVID-19 cases 
currently linked to the Crossroads Hotel in Casula, in  
South Western Sydney.

For more information visit
www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au

Tasmanian authorities have  
been alerted to a cluster of 
COVID-19 cases linked to the 
Crossroads Hotel in Casula, in 
South Western Sydney.

Anyone who was at this venue  
between 3 July and 10 July may have 
been exposed to COVID-19.

If you attended the Crossroads Hotel  
in Casula between 3 July and 10 July, 
you should call the Tasmanian Public 
Health Hotline on 1800 671 738 for 
further advice. 

If you think this applies to you, it is 
important to call the Hotline even if  
you will be entering a period of 
quarantine upon arrival in Tasmania.
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